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Verizon Northwest Inc.

P.O. Box 1003 (WA0101RA)
Everett, WA 98206-1003
Fax: 425-261-5262

April 19, 2005

Ms. Carole J. Washburn,

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

Chandler Plaza Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, Washington 98504

Subject: INTERCONNECTION AGREEMENT BETWEEN VERIZON
NORTHWEST INC. AND WORLD COMMUNICATIONS INC.

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to a request by the Commission’s Staff, please substitute this

letter and the enclosed Request for Approval of Fully Negotiated

Interconnection Agreement for the adoption request filing dated January 17, 2005 for
the subject agreement, which referenced Docket No. UT-043000. Verizon Northwest
Inc. hereby withdraws the previous adoption request and seeks Commission
approval of a fully negotiated interconnection agreement which replaces in its entirety
the adopted agreement under UT-043000.

Please call me at 360-236-9727 if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Director
Washington State Regulatory Affairs
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